
 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 

Re: Public Service Signage at Jackson Soccer Park 

Jackson Area Organized Soccer Association (JAOSA) would like to have a sign installed at the 
Jackson Soccer Park that recognizes the donation of Midwest Sterilization for the addition of two fields. 


